
330 E. 5th St. 
Casper, Wyo. 82601 

April 16, 1978 
 
Dear Mr. Ferrater, 
 
I have finished a book on Hegel. It’s designed to lead the student by the hand trough 
the Phenomenology of Mind. Bug I think there are also substantially better readings 
and more critical reading of the “Preface” and “Introduction” than have previously been 
offered. I would very much like to send you copies of some chapter for your opinion of 
the quality of the text, and ultimately I hope you will be willing to give me guidance in 
attempts to publish it. My problem is that I am not sure where you are. (Please notice 
that I am in Casper, rather than Laramie; I’m doing what they call extension teaching.) 
 
I realize that you are possibly still in Spain (I was delighted to read that you were giving 
lectures in Madrid and being honored for your various achievements in both film and 
philosophy.) It might, then, be better to wait until you return before I send the 
manuscript. 
 
At any rate, please let me know if, when, and to which address I should send my work. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
[Signatura] 


